
                                         Minutes – Arena Advisory Commission                                              
                                                          October 21, 2013 @ 7:30pm 
                                                              Rochester Ice Arena 
 
 
Attendance: Chris Bowlen, Anne May, David Anctil, Dale Bickford, Richard Clough, David Colson, Joan Strogen 
and Bob Brown. 
 
Motion to accept September minutes by Richard Clough. Second by David Colson. Vote unanimous.  
 
Officers President Paul Ducharme and Vice-President Steve Brennan reported on the positive growth of the 
Rochester Youth Hockey program. Mr. Brennan emphasized that the snack bar is in good hands for the 
upcoming season. 
 
Chris Bowlen provided an update of the ongoing facility projects:   

• Construction in line with budget   
• Estimated savings / change orders $8973.00 at this time 
• Rear wall insulation requirements being addressed by Harriman Architects + Engineers 
 

Review of potential CIP projects – scope / schedule took place. 
 
Replacement process of Assistant Director position presented. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:33 pm.  
 
Next meeting November 18, 2013. 


